
Call Out 08_26_19 

 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal of TMFMS.  We need 6th grade 

parents for SAC.  If you are interested please email Mrs. Marquetty 

at marquettyl@pcsb.org.  Parents please do not pick up students on 38th Street this is 

dangerous and unsafe for our students.  Parents please pull all the way to the STOP sign to 

drop and pick students up in morning and afternoon.  This will assist in the car line moving 

much quicker. Students must be picked up by 4:40 p.m. if you arrive after 4:40 p.m. you will 

need to enter the front office to sign your child out.  A detention maybe issues.  If you have 

any concerns about TMFMS please join me this Wednesday at 8:30 a.m. in the Media Center 

for Pastries with the Principal.  Parents if you can please assist us with students showing 

their midriffs (girls tying their shirts) that would be wonderful. Our monthly meetings for 

September will be as follows 

SAC meeting September 10th 6:00 p.m. here at TMFMS 

Open House September 19th 6:00 p.m. you will need your child’s schedule to visit the classes 

(there will be a bell schedule) 

PTSA meeting September 26th 6:00 p.m. here at TMFMS 
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